
Appendix 1 
 

Cookstown Bypass Meeting with MUDC and Department for Infrastructure  
Tuesday 7th January 2020 at 10am 

MUDC Cookstown Office 
 
 
Attendance 
 
David McKinley  Department for Infrastructure 
Gordon Noble  Department for Infrastructure 
Eamon Lynch  WSP 
Cllr John McNamee  Mid Ulster District Council 
Cllr Kerri Hughes  Mid Ulster District Council 
Cllr Trevor Wilson  Mid Ulster District Council 
Adrian McCreesh  Mid Ulster District Council 
Fiona McKeown  Mid Ulster District Council 
Martina Totten  Mid Ulster District Council 
 
 
Gordon Noble provided a summary update on the Cookstown Bypass scheme. 
 Preferred route announced by DfI for the scheme in 2016. 
 Due to the time that then lapsed much of baselining work was out of date and 

needed updating, along with a review of the preferred route. 
 Preferred route announcement anticipated for spring 2020. 
 Scheme has funding secured until end of March 2020. 
 By end of 2020 hoping to have Draft Vesting Order, Draft Direction Order and 

Environmental Impact Assessment.  However, funding has not been 
confirmed for the 2020/21 financial period. 

 £900K spent on scheme in 2019/20.  The same amount would be required for 
2020/21 

 
 

Agreed Actions 
 

1. MUDC Elected Members to request a meeting with the DfI Permanent 
Sectary. 

2. DfI representatives to arrange a meeting with Killymoon Golf Club 
representatives. 

3. Follow up meeting to be arranged with Cookstown DEA Elected Members, DfI 
representatives and Council officers in April or May 2020.  DfI to inform 
Council officers of most suitable date. 

4. DfI to forward available dates in February 2020 to meet with Dungannon DEA 
Elected Members and Council officers to discuss Dungannon bypass. 



Appendix 2  

Madame Zhang, Chinese Consul General Visits Mid Ulster 

21 January 2020 

 

Madame Zhang pictured with the 

Council Chairman, Cllr Martin 

Kearney at Mid Ulster Council 

Offices, Magherafelt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Madame Zhang with Mark 

McCullagh, Principal, Rainey 

Endowed School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Madame Zhang pictured 

with Enda Cushnahan, 

Chief Executive Officer, 

SDC Trailers and Council 

Chairman, Cllr Martin 

Kearney 

 

 

 

  



 

Factory Tour 

of SDC 

Trailers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seamus Heaney 

HomePlace  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Appendix 3 

Cypriot Business Delegation Study Visit to Mid Ulster 

23 January 2020 

 

 

 

 

  

Cllr Martin Kearney, greeting 

‘Into Business’ Delivery 

Partners from Cyprus to Mid 

Ulster District Council offices, 

Magherafelt 

Cypriot ‘Into Business’ Delivery Partners & NICO representative Brian Murray, along 

with Cllr Martin Kearney, Chairman of Mid Ulster District Council, Adrian McCreesh, 

Director of Business & Communities, Paul McCreedy and Pauline Gallagher 

(Economic Development staff) 



 

 

  

 

Cypriot ‘Into Business’ Delivery Partners and NICO representative Brian Murray, listening 

attentively to the Mid Ulster Economic Development presentation.  



Appendix 4 

Elizabeth Kennedy Trudeau, American Consul General Visits Mid Ulster 

10 January 2020 

 
 

Visit to Heaney HomePlace 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               Elizabeth Kennedy Trudeau pictured with Cllr Martin Kearney (Council Chair) 

 

Business Visit to Emerson (Cookstown) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

             US Consul General, Elizabeth Kennedy Trudeau pictured with Emerson staff,  

             Cllr Martin Kearney (Council Chair) and Adrian McCreesh (Council Director) 
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